
The One World - One Health & Public Health Club at Mississippi State 

The One Health club at Mississippi State was formed in 2014 after several students attended the 

veterinary day hosted by the CDC.  

The purpose of the club was to promote One Health, introduce students to opportunities in One Health, 

and host meetings on One Health topics that may not be covered in the curriculum or at other club 

meetings.   

The club has a public Facebook page where anyone may keep updated on club activities and you 

can click here to read about some accomplishments this past year by the One Health club.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/onehealthmsucvm
https://www.onehealthcommission.org/documents/filelibrary/oh_news/The_MSU_One_Health_Club_Summary_Fin_E7F79249E59BE.pdf
https://www.onehealthcommission.org/documents/filelibrary/oh_news/The_MSU_One_Health_Club_Summary_Fin_E7F79249E59BE.pdf

